
From: Veronica  
Sent: Tuesday, April 25, 2017 9:08 AM 
To: Barrett, Jon <JBarrett@a2gov.org> 
Subject: 431 Highland Road 
 
Dear Mr. Barrett, 
 
We received a notification that our neighbors at 431 Highland Road are requesting a variance for an 8ft 
tall 100% opaque fence up to the front of their property line.  We are unable to attend the public 
hearing, however wish to comment on the matter. 
 
We are strongly opposed to this variance for the following reasons: 
 
-it poses a sight line obstruction of traffic and a safety issue -it detracts from the aesthetics of the 
neighborhood -it sets a precedent that would change the aesthetic quality of our neighborhood 
 
Please consider our opinions regarding this matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Veronica Saint 
 
2203 Lafayette Road 
Ann Arbor 48104 
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